Cabinet Meeting Notes April 17, 2013

Coby’s:
Coby’s Friday night dinners continue to enhance community relations.

Sexual Assault Awareness Week:

On April 10, an educational program for students, staff, faculty and community members titled, “Can |
Kiss You?” was presented in Upper Champlin Hall by the founder of the Date Safe Project, Mike Domitz.
Rape Aggression Defense (RAD) Classes will be held from 5:00 to 8:00 pm in Upper Champlin Hall on May
9, 16, 23 and 30. The program is designed to help women avoid assault or abduction by teaching
assertiveness, awareness, risk education, risk recognition, avoidance and physical defense strategies.
There is no charge for SUNY Cobleskill employees. The cost is $25 for non-employees. For information,
contact Donna Pesta.

Culinary Extravaganza:
The March 22™ Culinary Extravaganza was well attended and enjoyed by all!

Commencement:
Plans for the 96" SUNY Cobleskill Commencement on Saturday, May 11 are underway.



